
   
 

 

MEDIA ALERT 

 

Ohio Turnpike to Close Two Ramps at I-480/S.R. 14 (Exit 187/Streetsboro) 

for Pavement Resurfacing; Detours Announced 

 

BEREA, Ohio – Beginning this weekend from 9 p.m., Friday, Oct. 7, to 6 a.m., Monday, 

Oct. 10, the Ohio Turnpike will close two ramps for pavement resurfacing at I-480/State 

Route 14 (exit 187/Streetsboro) in Portage County. The closures include: 

• The ramp from the Ohio Turnpike to S.R. 14 eastbound; and 

• The ramp from I-480 eastbound to the Ohio Turnpike. 
 

The detours for eastbound traffic on I-480/S.R. 14 include: 

• Traffic exiting the Ohio Turnpike to I-480/S.R. 14 eastbound will be directed to the 
Frost Road interchange and then directed back around through the interchange to 
I-480/S.R. 14 eastbound. 
 

• Traffic entering the Ohio Turnpike from I-480/S.R. 14 eastbound will be directed to 
S.R. 303. At S.R. 303, motorists who want to access the Ohio Turnpike eastbound 
will be directed to travel eastbound on S.R. 303 to Ravenna Road, then to exit 193 
(Ravenna) on the Ohio Turnpike. 
 

• At S.R. 303, motorists who want to access the Ohio Turnpike westbound will be 
directed to travel westbound on S.R. 303 to S.R. 8, then north on S.R. 8 to exit 180 
(Akron) on the Ohio Turnpike. 

 

If the pavement resurfacing work is completed ahead of schedule, the Ohio Turnpike will 

re-open the I-480 and S.R. 14 eastbound ramps and remove the detours. 

For ongoing updates, motorists are encouraged to follow the Ohio Turnpike on 

Twitter: @OhioTurnpike. 

### 

For more information, contact:  
 
Charles Cyrill 
Public Information Officer 
Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission 
m: 440.821.3399 
charles.cyrill@ohioturnpike.org 
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